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Greetings Lake Forest Parents!! 

A few updates for the rest of the month… 

Trunk or Treat is Back! See flyer attached. We will start the fun at 5:00 PM and 

continue it until 6:30 PM that evening, Thursday Oct. 28. Remember to bring your 

love of books and science as we host our Fall Book Fair and the Museum of Science 

and Discovery centers. We hope you have a “BOO”tiful evening!! 

Due to the serious nature of what is happening around the country and in our own 

county (weapons and shootings at school) we are improving safety procedures around 

school and at the gate. From now on you will need to provide ID to the campus 

monitor upon entering the campus in addition to the reason for the visit. The monitor 

will also log your license plate. This will not occur during morning arrival or the 

afternoon dismissal times. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause but our 

priority is always the safety of our students and staff! Thank you for your cooperation. 

Even though we are all back face to face for teaching and learning there are several 

times throughout your child’s day when they will be on the computer. In order for 

them to focus on their personal learning we ask parents to send a set of 

headphones/ear buds for them to use with their computer. 

Thank you and have a wonderful evening!! 

 


